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Michael Benefield was a Summer Horsemanship School 
Instructor in 1992, 1993, and 1994. This experience 
revealed a love of teaching and helping others and 

began a life and career trajectory 
that continues to this day. Michael 
currently serves with All the King’s 
Horses (ATKH), a Christian non-
profit in Montgomery, TX dedicated 
to serving at-risk youth through 
horsemanship, life skills, and the 
Bible.

Where are they now?

“The horsemanship schools are great for horses and 
riders, due in large part to the time spent horseback. 

Often times, this amount of riding is just what a horse 
needed to get better at the basic fundamentals that are so 
important to accomplishing more advanced maneuvers.  

The schools are built around a lot of riding time, and 
include valuable information on how to take the horse 

and youngster to the next level.”
Pete G Gibbs, Horse Specialist & Associate Director 
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Meet the 2019 Instructors!

Brecca Wheaton
Animal Science
Rio Hondo, TX

Olivia Lasater
Animal Science
Hamilton, TX

Kaleb Vandervort
Animal Science
Cypress, TX

Carly Fronckowiak
Ag Systems Manage.
Venice, FL

Jorden Beran
Animal Science
Caldwell, TX

Emma Hicks
Poultry Science
Oklahoma City, OK
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